
From: Springer, Darren [Darren.Springer@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Friday, August 05, 2016 12:28 PM 

To: Dolan, Tracy 

CC: Dudley, Jahala 

Subject: Press on lamprey 

 

 
Hi Tracy, 
 
Have you received press inquiries on new health standards for lampricide? Please coordinate with us 
before responding. Sue and Scott Coriell are out so work with me and Jahala on this.  
Thanks, 
Darren  
 
Darren M. Springer 
Chief of Staff, Office of the Governor  
(802) 522-2082 (cell) 
Darren.Springer@vermont.gov    
 
Please note: My email address has changed to Darren.Springer@vermont.gov.  
 

mailto:Darren.Springer@vermont.gov
mailto:Darren.Springer@vermont.gov

